
 

 

 

 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Randolph County Board of Education 
   Dr. Stephen Gainey, Superintendent 
 
FROM:   Amber Ward, Public Information Officer 
          
DATE:   December 11, 2023 
 
RE:     2023-2024 Holiday Card  
 
 
 
The Randolph County School System’s “2023-2024 Holiday Card” design was created by Rachel Scalpati, a 
senior at Eastern Randolph High School.   
 
Rachel’s art teacher at Eastern Randolph High School is Amelia Wright. 
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